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ANNUAL MEETING - JUNE 1971

Report of the Third Meeting of the
ICES/ICNAF/IOC Coordinating Group for the North Atlantic
"Folkets Rus", Copenhagen, Thursday, I October 1970, at 13:00

The following persons participated in the meeting:
For ICNAF: Dr Herbert W. Graham and Mr Lew Day

For ICES: Mr Arthur J. Lee and Mr Hans Tambs-Lyche
For IOC: Cdr C.R. Junghans.

The Group reviewed the report of its last meeting (Dublin, 1969) and noted
with satisfaction that the interchange of information between the three
Secretariats is effective and smooth.

Tt was further noted that the three resolutions on Ocean Weather Station Data
~nd Inventories for Ccean Weather Stations A, J. K, and M were now being
processed and published by ICES, that one volume was ready just before the
present Statutory Meeting, and that another was ready for distribution.

The data were now being analyzed by the Council's Hydrographer for publication
in the Council's new series "ICES Oceanographic Data Lists and Inventories',
which will replace the "'ICES Oceanographic Data Lists',

It was noted with reference to the IOC Res. VI-11, that the plans for a new
"Overflow" expedition were being developed.

It had appeared that in the coming vears there would be a need within the
ICES and ICNAF machineries to review annually the progress of 1G0SS and rhe
feaeding of fisheries reguirements ints it.

As far as ICES was concerned, it was recommended that the Chairman of tha
relevant Area~ and Sutject~Committees, or their representatives, should meet
during the Statutory Meetings together with the I0C Observer(s) for these
purposes, '

The ICNAF representatives agreed to taka this need into account in collaboratiaon
with the Chairman of the ICNAY Environmental Subcommittee, when planning the

ICHAF Annual Meetings.

There was no other business, and the meating was closed at 1400 hours.



